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A bike lane on Foster Avenue would make more sense than a bike lane on
Bryn Mawr.

The proposed bike lane on Bryn Mawr runs a very short distance, from
just west of Pulaski (which has very little traffic anyway) to the North
Channel.  Even if extended west, Bryn Mawr runs into a dead-end at the
cemetery at Western Ave.

On Foster, the bike lane could extend an existing bike lane in the 45th
Ward (which now ends at Elston).  This bike lane on Foster goes by
several parks (LaBagh Woods Picnic Area, Gompers Park, Eugene Field
Park, River Park, Winnemac Park).  It could reach all the way to the
lakefront and the bike paths along the lake.  Foster goes close to
several schools along the way.

Foster Avenue would be a much better selection for an east-west bike
lane instead of the short distance on Bryn Mawr.




